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APPENDIX A

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Based on the results of the NRC inspection conducted during the period
June 16-18, 1976, it appears that certain of your activities were not
conducted in full compliance with your Reactor License or NRC Regulations
ae indicated below:

Technical Specification 6.7 requires that changes to procedures relating to
surveillance and testing requirements of systems and components involving
nuclear safety shall be reviewed by the Plant Safety Committee and approved
by the Superintendent prior to implementation. Technical Specification

6.7 also requires that temporary procedures which do not change the intent
of the procedure must be approved by two staff members, one of which must be
a shift supervisor. Temporary procedures that change the intent must be
approved by the Plant Superintendent.

Contrary to the above Surveillance test procedures 1104.02 and 1104.06 were
changed without evidence of approval.

This item is an infraction.
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